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To All Media                      For Immediate Release 

O.F.A.H. salutes Ontario Trillium 
Foundation for supporting fish and 

wildlife conservation projects  
 
Over 80,000 members of the Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters (O.F.A.H.) are looking forward to
recognizing the Ontario Trillium Foundation’s commitment to fish and wildlife conservation at the upcoming
O.F.A.H. Annual Conference in Mississauga. All media are invited to attend the O.F.A.H. Annual Conference
where the Ontario Trillium Foundation will present a plaque as part of its official announcement of a three-year
provincial grant to support various O.F.A.H. fish and wildlife initiatives. 

 
WHAT: Over 500 delegates from across Ontario will be meeting in Mississauga from March 15 to 17 for 

the O.F.A.H. 79th Annual General Meeting and Wildlife Conference. 
 

Joining the members at the conference on March 15th at 8:30 p.m. will be Bob Delaney, MPP for 
Mississauga West and Winston Tinglin, a member of the Ontario Trillium Foundation’s (OTF) 
Board of Directors.  They will be on hand to formally congratulate O.F.A.H. on the work it has 
been doing as a result of receiving a substantial grant from the Foundation. 

 
WHO: Bob Delaney, MPP Mississauga West 
 Winston Tinglin, Member of Board of Directors, OTF 
 John Ford, O.F.A.H. President   
 
WHERE: O.F.A.H. 79th Annual Conference 

The Delta Meadowvale Resort and Conference Centre 
6750 Mississauga Rd., Mississauga, ON 

 (Mississauga Rd and Hwy 401) 
 
WHEN: Thursday, March 15, 2007, 8:30 p.m. 
 
The Ontario Federation of Anglers and Hunters, Ontario’s largest conservation organization, has been promoting
conservation since 1928. The Ontario Trillium Foundation, an agency of the Ministry of Culture, receives
$100 million annually from Ontario’s charity casino initiative. 
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Contact: Jeremy Holden, O.F.A.H. Community Conservation Field Biologist 
705-748-6324 x268 
jeremy_holden@ofah.org 


